
Bodkin, a treasure
by the bay

Office 410-437-0464   
Health Room 410-437-1418

Dear Bodkin families, 
 

Can you believe it is June? “Bodkin- A Treasure by the Bay” was a perfect theme as we have so many

treasures and treasurable memories from the year. Take some time to reflect on the year with your child. 

We will be celebrating Mrs. Cheatwood and Mrs. Rush’s retirement. They have been an asset to our students

and our school. They promise to stay connected and even sub a bit when our teachers need to take off.

YIPPIE! 

Mrs. Haughton and Mrs. Bates will be leaving us for a new adventure. If you see either of them, give them

a huge farewell hug. Mrs. Nee-Jackson has spent over 10 years at Bodkin. The positive impact she has had

on our Bodkin students, staff and community is countless. She sure will be missed as she takes on a new

school. Jacobsville is one lucky school. Send her some love by sharing a memory you have had of her. We

welcome Chelsea Wenzel to Bodkin as our new assistant principal. She comes to us with a wealth of

knowledge and administration experience.

During May we sure were busy. June looks extra special as well. On June 1, students celebrated their

positive behavior with a Glow Party, the math committee has planned an extra special evening of math,

our CHS Grads will visit our students to remember where they got started, and lots of performance

celebrations! When we sing our school song, “Bodkin is better than all the rest,” it makes sense. LOL

Please take these summer months to enjoy family and friends. Challenge your children to keep their minds

busy with literacy, games, cooking, experiments, and creative projects.

On behalf of the entire faculty and staff, we wish you and your family a wonderful summer break. We look

forward to the fall and resuming our journey together. As a reminder, county schools are closed on Fridays

during the summer. If you need us, feel free to call Monday through Thursday. If I can be of any assistance

to your family, please feel free to call or email me @ bmyers@aacps.org.

Mrs. Bonnie Myers, Principal

J U N E  2 0 2 3

Current Office Hours
M-F

7:15am-3:15pm

Follow us on Twitter @BodkinAACPS

Location: Main Halllway

June Lunch Menu

Summer Office Hours
M-Th

7:30am-3:30pm

mailto:bmyers@aacps.org
https://twitter.com/BodkinAACPS
https://aacpsschools.org/nutrition/jun2023/
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Thursday
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CHS
Graduation



Chorus
Concert
6:30pm

<--------------------------------S p i r i t          W e e k------------------------------->

Two Hour Early Dismissal

Family Math
Night

5:30pm-7:30pm

PBIS Glow
Party

Seaperch Field
Trip

CHS Senior
Grad Walk

Kindergarten
Musical

Performance
1:30pm

5th Grade
Volleyball

Game
1:15pm Pre-K

Promotion
1:15pm

Gr. 5 
Chick-Fil-A

Lunch

Last day of
school

Gr. 5 Promotion
8:30am

School buildings
closed

Juneteenth

School buildings
closed

last session

Father's Day



PHONE CALLS

Have you received a phone call that your student was absent when the student

was brought to school late? Students are marked absent by their teacher at 8:00

am. and tardies are manually put into our system which can result in a delay in

recording your student's tardy status. As a result, you may receive a phone call

notifying you that your student is absent from school. We apologize for any

confusion or inconvenience this may cause.  If you receive a call about an

absence and your child came to school on time, please notify us. We greatly

appreciate your understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions or

concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us.

RemindersRemindersReminders
   JUNE DATES TO REMEMBER

6/12 & 6/13  Two  Hour Early Dismissal

6/13 Last day of school




 



GREEN SCHOOL WEBSITE

Bodkin is a green school so we are always trying to find new ways to help

the environment. Did you know that we have a green school website? Check

it out here: http://bodkinisgreen.weebly.com/  Some of the things we do here

at school include recycling, composting, Waste-Free Wednesday, collecting

clothing in our textile bin, and maintaining our monarch butterfly garden. 

LOST AND FOUND

You lost it, and we have found it! So pleeeease come and get it…..

our Lost-and-Found containers are located on the left side of the

stage in the multi-purpose room.  Many, many coats, sweaters,

sweat shirts, hats, and lunch boxes are just waiting to be

retrieved.  If your child has lost an item (and many students

have), you may want to look over our lost-and-found items.  All

items still in our lost and found at the end of this current school

year will be donated to a local charity.

BUS LANE

Please park in the parking lot when visiting our school. The bus lane is for school buses

and must remain clear in case of an emergency. Thank you for understanding.

http://bodkinisgreen.weebly.com/
http://bodkinisgreen.weebly.com/


MAY
Highlights

Students in the Mad about Math Club
had a great day at the Rumor Reel
experiencing all the ways that math is
used in a business! Special thanks to the
Rumor Reel staff, our teachers,
chaperones and AACPS for supporting
math enrichment!

Seeing animals in their natural habits
and experiencing living in some of their
simulated habits are all part of the fun
day of learning at the Maryland Zoo for
3rd grade students along with their
teachers and chaperones! 

It’s the final school launch for
SeaPerch students of their
underwater Remotely Operated
Vehicles (ROVs) and a celebration
with their sponsor, Mr. Absher,
parent mentors, and families!
Next stop: US Naval Academy
with other SeaPerch Teams!

There was cheering as students welcomed Bulldog alumni,
Colton Spangler, Univ of Maryland Football punter &
Architecture major to kick off Career Day! Thank you to the
amazing presenters at Bodkin’s Career Day, who discussed
their careers and engaged students in learning about their
careers! Special thanks to Coordinator, Mrs. Elsis!

Amazing
talent was
showcased
at Bodkin's
Got Talent
Show!   

Congratulations to the top three
students, who raised the most funds for
the Fun Run! They got to COLOR BLAST
Mrs. Myers and Mrs. Nee-Jackson! Way
to go, students and all our families for
supporting the Fun Run!

Special thanks to Directors, Mrs.
Mignon and Ms. Councill! 



Students enjoyed Field Day by participating in a variety of physical activities. This year we had a
DJ and he did not disappoint. Can you spot Mrs. Elsis on the dance floor? Students also enjoyed
snowballs and an assembly by former Harlem Globetrotter Spinny Johnson. Thank you Mrs. Corey
for a wonderful event once again!

DAYDAYFIELDFIELD



What's Going On?

Student
Spotlight

stories

    Taylor C.         Maria L. 

                 Jaydleigh M.           James P.            Maddy S. 

Dr. Beasley would like to share some of her students' 
Students wrote a narrative story using a piece of artwork.  They
looked at The Giant by NC Wyeth and used an organizer to create
their creative story. 

MEAL PRICES

The Board of Education of Anne Arundel County unanimously approved a plan to leave

school meal prices at the same level as they have been for the last eight years in which

students have had to pay for meals. Under the approved plan, full-price breakfast at all levels

for the 2023-24 school year would remain at $1.50, elementary school lunches would cost

$2.75, and secondary school lunches would cost $3.00. The price of milk would remain at

$.55. Reduced-price breakfast and meal prices at all levels would also remain unchanged.




Meal Prices for SY 2023-2024



Breakfast - $1.50     Lunch - $2.75     Milk $ .55



Free/Reduced Price Meals - No charge for breakfast or lunch

To apply for Free/Reduced Price Meals, complete the application on this

link. This application must be submitted each school year. If you have any

questions, please call the Food & Nutrition Services Office at 410-222-5900.

Please make sure your child's lunch balance is paid off before the end of the year. Positive

balances will carry over to next year in any AACPS school. Call the office with questions.

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFkahKhcJo/PazxdpMI3wD9Rr0JvpP-NQ/view?utm_content=DAFkahKhcJo&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink
https://aacpsschools.org/nutrition/apply-for-free-or-reduced-price-meals/


S P I R I T  W E E K

Twin Day-Dress alike with a friend, sibling or
staff member.

Sports Day-Wear something to represent your
favorite sports team.  

*Pre-K Promotion

M O N D A Y 6/5

T U E S D A Y 6/6

W E D N E S D A Y 6/7

T H U R S D A Y 6/8

F R I D A Y 6/9

Green Day-Dress in as much green as you can.   
*Chorus concert

Dress Your Best Day-Wear a nice outfit
today. 

*K concert

Bodkin Day-Wear your Bodkin gear or our school colors,
green and yellow. Fifth graders can wear promotion shirt.

*volleyball game 

Clothing must meet AACPS dress code guidelines.

Participation in the school spirit week is optional, allowing you the choice
to focus on your class or grade spirit week instead, if you prefer.



The end of the school year is approaching. According to Anne Arundel County Public Schools Medication
Guidelines, all medications must be picked up by the end of the school year or the medication will be
discarded. If medications are not picked up by an adult by 1:30pm on the last day of school at Bodkin
Elementary, they will be discarded according to guidelines. Please make arrangements with the health
room staff to pick up your child’s medication. Medication can be picked up anytime between now and the
last day of school on June 13. Thank you!   

As a reminder, 5th graders moving to middle school will need updated immunizations. All 5th grade
students are required to receive a Tetanus/Diptherial/Acellular Pertussis (Tdap) immunization and a
meningococcal (MCV4) vaccine before entering middle school. All Pre-K students are required to receive
their 2nd Varicella and Measles, Mumps and Rubella immunizations before entering Kindergarten in the
fall.

MEDIA CENTERMEDIA CENTER
The last day for book checkout was May 26. ALL books will be due back to the media center on or before
June 2nd!  Thank you,
Mrs. Murray, Mrs. Potter, & Mrs. Gressitt




Spring Chorus Concert
June 6, 2023

6:30pm @ Bodkin

SAVE THE DATE
Family Math Night

June 1, 2023 
5:30pm-7:30pm





 



Pre-registration required

HEALTH ROOM
FROM THE

To make the sign in process easier and avoid long lines, please register ahead of time if
you plan to attend any of the following events.

Kindergarten Musical Performance, June 7 @ 1:30 (Doors open 1:20pm)-Register here

5th Grade Volleyball Game VS Staff, June 8 @ 1:15 (Doors open 1:00pm)-Register here

Pre-K Promotion, June 9 @ 1:15pm (Doors open 1:00pm)-Register here

https://forms.gle/ap2fWzjKgxCsmydw5
https://forms.gle/XYNHZ7GZFzSPqAki7
https://forms.gle/cQ2MbHoNibVBTnwt9


Congratulations to the following AACPS schools for the month of April!!

1st Place      Belvedere Elementary School     2,189.0 lbs.    $100 Bonus      Total Check $318.90

2nd Place    Odenton Elementary School      2,032.0 lbs.     $50 Bonus       Total Check $253.20

3rd Place    Bodkin Elementary School      1,761.0 lbs.    $25 Bonus       Total Check $201.10

CLOTHING TO CASH

In April, Bodkin Elementary School collected 1,761 lbs. of clothing and shoes in our Clothing to

Cash bin.  That means our school received $201.10 from your donations!  We were the third

place winners!! Thank you for your donations!

The donation bin is located to the left of the school (when looking at the school) near the

track. It's an easy stop when leaving the parking lot. Can we collect the most over the summer?

 

Green School

RAIN BARREL

Ms. Councill showcased her talent by painting a stunning and

vibrant design on our new rain barrel, transforming it into a

beautiful work of art. This system captures and stores rainwater,

harnessing its potential for various purposes. The rain barrels

collect and store rainwater from rooftops, minimizing runoff and

preventing water wastage. The collected rainwater is then utilized

for irrigation purposes, maintaining our school's vibrant gardens

and green spaces. By utilizing this sustainable water source, we

not only reduce our dependence on municipal water supplies but

also contribute to conserving natural resources and promoting a 

greener environment. This energy-saving rain barrel system serves as a remarkable example

of our school's commitment to sustainability and responsible resource management,

empowering students to be conscious stewards of our planet.

MONARCH BUTTERFLIES

Monarch butterflies and milkweed share a fascinating and

vital ecological relationship. Monarchs depend on milkweed

plants for their survival. Milkweed serves as the sole food

source for monarch caterpillars, providing them with

essential nutrients necessary for their growth and

development. Efforts to conserve milkweed plants are vital to

ensure the continued existence of these beautiful and iconic 

butterflies, contributing to the overall health and biodiversity of our ecosystems.



OFFICE NEWSOFFICE NEWS

SUMMER REGISTRATION 

If you plan to register a student over the summer, registration is open so please do not wait

– REGISTER NOW!!!!  Simply register online with your required documents – it is that

easy! 

Here is the link: https://secure.aacps.org/webapps/SEFP/en-US/OSS/Enrollment

MOVING/TRANSFER NOTIFICATION

If your child WILL NOT BE attending Bodkin Elementary School for the 2023-2024

school year, please complete this form, save it, and email it to tprucnal@aacps.org at

Bodkin.   Also fifth grade parents, if your child will NOT BE ATTENDING Chesapeake

Bay Middle School next year, please complete and return this form to the office.  Fifth

Graders promoting to CBMS do not need to complete this form. 

We need to know as soon as possible to have his/her transfer papers ready for their last

day at Bodkin Elementary School.  

If you have moved and are still in the Bodkin school zone, please let the office know and

submit current residency documentation.  Please call Bodkin with any questions (410-437-

0464). Thank you for your cooperation.  

5th Grade Parents...
Your fifth grader came home with promotion tickets in his/her backpack on
May 30.  Please note that only five tickets are available per student due to
space limitations.  Please keep these tickets in a safe place as these are your
tickets into fifth grade promotion.  Admission is based on one person per

ticket (including siblings). Fifth graders do not use a ticket. No additional tickets will be provided by
the school, nor will the school manage the collection of extra tickets and re-disbursement to families
in need. Any needs/releases of tickets can be conducted directly between 5th Grade parents,
independently. Additionally, Our Lady of the Chesapeake has graciously offered to allow us to use
their parking lot during our 5th Grade Promotion. Feel free to use this parking lot as overflow for our
event, however please do not park in their handicap spots, only park in actual parking spots, and
please do not park on the grass. We are looking forward to a wonderful event on June 13 at 8:30 am.

If you are interested in purchasing a sign for your 5th grader, J. Hurst Photography
has them available (pictured). Please contact the company if you would like to

purchase one. Website

https://secure.aacps.org/webapps/SEFP/en-US/OSS/Enrollment
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fconnectdocs.blackboard.com%2Fxythoswfs%2Fwebui%2F_xy-1694263_1-t_hioc02A2&data=04%7C01%7CJMBURNS1%40aacps.org%7C261b41ae3d634763e76808da189abb32%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C637849350085918286%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Sk3UEWAUja2PQFwgxBdvftrUVepL3H0dKu1hLcgYx8k%3D&reserved=0
mailto:tprucnal@aacps.org
https://www.jhurstphotography.com/yard-signs


8/23
Pre-K & Kindergarten Parent Night

5:30pm-6:30pm
Parents will learn about the upcoming school year and what

to expect. This is for parents only please.

8/24
New Student Orientation

1:00pm-2:00pm
New parents and students of Bodkin will discover how our

school runs and meet staff

8/24
Meet The Teacher
2:00pm-3:00pm

All students are encouraged to come to school to meet their
new teacher, find their classroom and see who is in their class

8/28
First Day of School for Grades 1-5 &
Pre-K & Kindergarten Conferences

Students in grades 1-5 will start school. Scheduled
conferences will be held for parents of students in Pre-K and
Kindergarten. Bring your Pre-K or K student to meet their new

teacher.

8/29 Pre-K & Kindergarten Conferences
Scheduled conferences will be held for parents of students in
Pre-K and Kindergarten. Bring your Pre-K or K student to meet

their new teacher.

8/30,
8/31,
& 9/1

Staggered start days for Pre-K &
Kindergarten

Pre-K and K students should come to school ONLY on their
scheduled stagger start day.

9/4 Schools Closed for Labor Day No school

9/5 All Pre-K & Kindergarten students attend
All Pre-K and K students will attend school everyday starting

today.

SCHOOL HOURS 

Next school year our hours will be 8:00am to 2:25pm. 

Doors will open at 7:40am.

THEME

The Bodkin teachers and staff have voted for next year's theme and they have chosen...

Plant Kindness and Watch it Grow

If you are interested in decorating the main halls over the summer, please contact the

beautification committee of the PTA. Many hands make light work and it is fun!




CALENDAR     

We have included a copy of next year’s Anne Arundel County Public Schools’ calendar. Keep

an eye out for early dismissals and closings. Grades 1-5 return to school on August 28.

*Pre-K & Kindergarten parents will receive a letter in August regarding classroom placement

along with conference date/time and staggered start date.

https://www.aacps.org/Page/2#calendar1/20230523/month


January 






PTA WEBSITE  - www.bodkinpta.weebly.com  

FACEBOOK – facebook/BODKIN ELEMENTARY PTA 

PTAPTA    NewsNews
ENVIRONMENTAL FAIR

The Spring weather was beautiful on May 6th for Bodkin's
14th Environmental & Local Culture Fair. Thank you so
much to the administration, staff, PTA and volunteers for
your support to help make this event a success. Students,
families, teachers, and community members had an
amazing time! There were so many excellent hands-on
activities, giveaways, products and information that
attendees received and/or purchased. This annual event
engages the community to think globally but act locally
to protect, respect and preserve the environment and
the Chesapeake Bay. Through individual eco-conscious
actions, we can collectively make a difference! *Don't
forget that the Trick or Trunk box is still in the lobby to
collect candy wrappers to be upcycled. We have a couple
more weeks to fill it up. Thank you ALL for your support! 

~The Environmental & Local Culture Fair Committee

Thank you Mrs.
Aiken & Mrs. Bentz

for making this a
success once

again!

http://www.bodkinpta.weebly.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/174598099331452/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/174598099331452/permalink/4198758400248715


to create fun spirit wear. You would also
be in charge of the Spirit Items. We sell
items a few times a year at school
events and it is a fun way to be creative
and to get involved. 

ONGOING WAYS TO HELP
Harris Teeter 

When you shop at Harris Teeter, let
them know you support Bodkin. Go to
the customer service desk with your VIP
card and have them put Bodkin PTA on
your card. We’ll earn $ every time you
purchase HT brand items!



Box Tops/Coke Rewards 

Box Tops is digital! Please make sure to
download the boxtops4education app
for a super easy way to earn $ for the
PTA. Simply sign up for Bodkin, scan
your store receipts, and you’re done! No
clipping or sending them in to school.
Each time you scan a receipt, Bodkin can
be entered in a drawing to win $500. 
Coke Rewards will be going away so we
need to have all of our codes scanned
by June 30. If you would like to help
scan codes, contact Jenna Burns at
Bodkinboxtops@gmail.com. Thank you
for participating in this program!! We will
keep you up to date on the latest
information or changes to come.




WELCOME!
The following have been voted in as our
board members beginning in the fall:

President-Lena Kaba
Vice President 2-Nikki Allender



Returning Board Members:

Vice President 1-Corinne Zeruto
Treasurer-Amanda Camhi

Secretary-Nikki Baker



COMMITTEE CHAIRS
The PTA is already thinking about the
23-24 school year! We have some open
committees that we need to fill asap. If
you are interested in any of these,
please reach out to
bodkinptapresident@gmail.com.

APPRECIATION STATION
Multiple volunteers are needed to help
purchase and stock the snack/drink cart
in the teachers lounge weekly. 

INDOOR BEAUTIFICATION
The PTA is looking for a few volunteers
to help decorate the school over the
summer based on our new theme. This
includes decorating the hallways and
name tags for each teacher. Kids are
welcome to come in and help decorate
as well. 

SPIRIT WEAR
If you love being creative and coming up
with a fun annual design based on our
schools theme for the year, this is the 
 position for you. We are looking for a
volunteer who can help create a design
and work with a vendor of their choice



CommunityCommunity NewsNews      &&    EventsEvents

Join Girl Scouts
Troop 04278 has just started and is

looking for Daisies (K, 1) and
Brownies (2, 3) to join. For

information, contact Anne Pokrifka
at  girlscouttroop04278@gmail.com

or 412-952-7466

Join Cub Scouts
All children in grades K

through 5 are welcome to
join. We have lots of fun

planned throughout the year
and meet right across the

street from Bodkin! Contact
us today at:

recruiter@mdpack412.org. 

Summer Library Events
Riviera Beach Library-Offsite
6/9 Fort Smallwood Park Beach Cleanup for Preschoolers 9:00am-11:00am
Calling all ocean heroes! Kick off Summer Break and become an "Ocean Hero" by helping us keep our beaches clean!
Join Ranger Felipa Fontes and the Riviera Beach Library for a storytime, music, beach cleanup, and earn a prize for
beautifying the beaches for the Summer Season. Cleanup supplies will be provided. Park entry will be waived for
participants but registration is required. 

Severna Park Library 
6/14 Flag Day Ceremony 7:30pm-8:30pm
Happy Flag Day! National Flag Day serves as a day of unity for all Americans. Join us and a Scout BSA Troop as we
replace our flag and raise a new one.

Riviera Beach Library-Offsite
6/21 Pasadena Summer Reading Kickoff at Lake Waterford 2:00pm-4:00pm
Join the Riviera Beach and Mountain Road libraries at Lake Waterford Park to kickoff Summer At Your Library!
Come make kindness crafts, play fun games, and enjoy a visit from Sneaks the Cat to celebrate summer reading. 
 
Severna Park Library
6/28 Movies at the Library: The Iron Giant (1999) 6:30pm-8:00pm
Severna Park Library welcomes you to a family friendly screening of The Iron Giant (1999) rated PG for parental
guidance. A young boy befriends a giant robot from outer space that a paranoid government agent wants to destroy. 

Severna Park Library
7/12 Stevens Puppets: The Sleeping Beauty 6:00pm-7:00pm 
Hand carved, beautifully costumed marionettes enact the play with the help of skilled manipulators. Specially painted
scenes and furnishings in correct proportion create the magic effect that causes you to say of the marionettes, “They
are so lifelike.”  Accented by Tchaikovsky’s music, the dramatic and humorous script by Peabody Award winner Martin
Stevens, and the gorgeous costumes by the internationally acclaimed Margie, make this familiar tale live again,
delightfully.

Severna Park Library
7/17 Books! The Magic is Real 11:00am-12:00pm
Magician Joe Romano’s “Books! The Magic is Real! Show celebrates this summer’s “All Together Now” theme by weaving
magic with stories about kindness, unity and friendship!
This show will ignite a passion for reading that will last all summer long!

Severna Park Library
7/31 Annapolis Opera Presents: Stories Through Music 6:00pm-7:00pm
Every song tells a story. Learn the meanings behind classical and popular music favorites through a fun and interactive
concert for all ages.

Severna Park Library
8/19 Movies at the Library: Spider-Man: Into the Spider-Verse (2018) 1:30pm-4:00pm
Severna Park Library welcomes you to a family friendly screening of Spider-Man: Into the Spider-Verse (2018) rated PG
for parental guidance. Teen Miles Morales becomes the Spider-Man of his universe, and must join with five spider-
powered individuals from other dimensions to stop a threat for all realities.

Mountain Road Library is closing June 2 and will re-open in Lakeshore Plaza some time in June.

mailto:girlscouttroop04278@gmail.com
mailto:recruiter@mdpack412.org


CALL US TODAY TO SIGN UP

(410) 672-2006

ASK FOR JAMIE 

 
1350 Blair Dr. Suite H., Odenton, MD 21113

FAMILY SUPPORT CENTER

Daytime
Summer Series 

STRESS

MANAGEMENT

BUDGETING

HEALTHY


LIVING

CHILD


DEVELOPMENT

COOKING SERIES

Different Topics Each Week 

Children ages 0-5

Snacks &Drinks Provided

Interaction with other parents

Every Monday

11a-12p

 July 10-August 14 

KINGDOM KARE INC 

Chesapeake Children's Museum
June 10 @ 11:00am

25 Silopanna Rd.
Annapolis, MD 21403



Buy tickets here




Home Depot Free Workshop 
 Register here

https://lakeshorefieldhockey.sportngin.com/register/form/209055741?_gl=1*w50nk1*_ga_PQ25JN9PJ8*MTY4MTg0MTUxOS4xLjAuMTY4MTg0MTUyNi4wLjAuMA..&fbclid=IwAR3Pu2If2UuwXZC7OZF--k404TjdJWfobde2ftMsR-zUiTN9zfP0kc6qkBg&mibextid=Zxz2cZ#_ga=2.198179631.1034267900.1681841519-1760278830.1681841519
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/teddy-bear-picnic-tickets-618640950737?aff=ebdssbdestsearch
https://www.homedepot.com/workshops/


For more information, call 410-222-5900
or visit www.aacps.org. 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
 

Food & Nutrition Services 
Anne Arundel County Public Schools 
We have an opening for YOU.Apply online TODAY!

• Substitute positions available
• Work from September to June
• Perform kitchen tasks
• Experience not required – Will Train
• Work schedule of just a few hours a day
• Prepare and serve meals
• Satisfactory work performance may lead 
to a permanent position

• Go to www.aacps.org 
& click on Join Our Team tab
• Click on APPLY NOW
• Select Support Staff – School Based
• Search (type in Food)
• Click on Temporary Food Service Worker 1
(Substitute) to complete application & submit

More info here

Click here

http://aacps.org/Page/2124
http://aacps.tedk12.com/hire/Index.aspx

